St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

30 October 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Reception class trip to Catford Library - Friday 10 November 2023

The children in Reception will be visiting Catford Library on Friday 10 November for a storytelling session. Every child will also have the opportunity to enjoy reading some of their favourite books; at St Mary's we want every child to love reading for pleasure. We will have a class Library card so that we can take some books back to school with us.

The aim of the trip is to encourage use of the Library as a fantastic local resource. We will send home a Library joining form with your child and we would encourage you to sign up and regularly visit the Library with your family.

We will be walking to Catford, leaving school straight after registration and arriving back before lunch. Children should be dressed smartly in full school uniform. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are provided if necessary.

If you would like to join us at Catford Library, please meet us there at 10am.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Burnett
Reception class teacher











